

**PIRTON SPORTS AND SOCIAL CLUB**  
**Minutes of a Meeting on Tuesday, 27th**  
**August 2019, at 7.30pm at the Club House**

**Present:** S Smith – Chairman  
R Manders  
D Saunders  
A Scott

		<b>ACTION</b>
<b>1</b>	<p><b>Apologies</b></p> <p>Jackie Cumberland</p>	
<b>2</b>	<p><b>Minutes of the Previous Meeting</b></p> <p>The minutes of the meeting were agreed and signed.</p>	
<b>3</b>	<p><b>Matters Arising</b></p> <p>SS asked DS if the cricket club had apologised to Jackie for the problems with the recent party for one of their members. DS said there had been an apology but he did not know if Jackie had received a personal apology.</p>	
<b>4</b>	<p><b>Reports</b></p> <p><b>Treasurer</b> - SS handed round the accounts and said they are looking very healthy with roughly £5,000 profit, however, depreciation will have to come off this. We have £38,995 in the bank and DS confirmed he has around £2,000 to bank. SS mentioned that we are keeping costs down very well compared to last year. We also have about £400 of sponsorship money still to come in from the Summer Fayre.</p> <p>The Friday nights have been very successful despite the weather. We will keep them going until 21 September when the caravan club are here.</p> <p><b>Bar and Bookings</b> – DS said there are very few bookings again. The Guinness is going down very well.</p> <p>Candlelight Picnic - JC has organised the bar rota and the bands. AS confirmed he will be there on the night to help if necessary and so will SS. Signs have gone up round the village to advertise the event and it's also on Facebook.</p> <p>AS will ask Jackie to get the wine along with Catherine. We will also need ice.</p> <p>The Shambles will be playing on 22<sup>nd</sup> September at no cost to us.</p> <p>We need to discuss whether to run any events in the autumn.</p> <p><b>Maintenance</b> - SS said the tap in the showers has been repaired.</p> <p>Re the water heater in the kitchen, SS said that Geoff will give him a price for a better one.</p> <p>SS has spoken to Justin re the car park potholes. In the meantime, he will put some ballast on the worst ones.</p> <p>Agreed to use the mobile bar on Bonfire Night. Cider and ale will be on sale.</p>	<p><b>AS</b></p> <p><b>SS</b></p>
<b>5</b>	<p><b>Parish Council Matters</b></p> <p>The Recreation Ground Development Working Group is now underway. SS has met with Tony Dodd who has offered CAD services. AS said that John Brooks has offered to join the committee and his daughter may also join. Agreed to invite him to the next meeting.</p>	<b>SS</b>

	<p>SS is meeting Steve Maker from the Football Foundation this week to discuss funding for changing rooms.</p> <p>Rabbits - The rabbit holes are now much worse and AS commented they are damaging our assets. We need to contact the Parish Council and ask them to look at the problem again. Agreed RM will write to them.</p>	<b>RM</b>
<b>6</b>	<b>Youth Club Matters</b>	
	None	
<b>7</b>	<b>Any Other Business</b>	
	None	
	<b>Date of Next Meeting</b>	
	Date of next meeting is 22 <sup>nd</sup> October 2019	

---

Chairman

**Addresses:**

Steve Smith - chairman@pirtonssc.c.uk  
 Jackie Cumberland - jacpirton@yahoo.co.uk  
 Rosemary Manders - r.manders49@gmail.com  
 Simon Maple - smaple16@gmail.com  
 Dibby Saunders - dsaunders8246@gmail.com  
 Alan Scott - alan@the-familyscott.com